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Dear parents and carers,


The weather is warming up and summer feels like it is finally here.  We will be having our next event week starting Monday the 4th of June.  The week will be ‘Sports Week’ and should be lots of fun.


.  





Rag Bags


Thanks to all those who sent in bags of clothing.   We raised £100.00 which will be used as always to buy the children equipment for the playground








New Data Protection Laws (GDPR)


Under the new Data Act we have to have your signed permission to be able to send information texts to your phone. We have sent out permission letters with every child but still have some not returned. If you still have your form please return it to the school as soon as possible. We will be removing anyone who has not replied after half term, so any updates about events etc. will not be sent.








Parking outside the school gates


Please try and avoid it.  It’s dangerous and the congestion often means that you become stuck in a traffic jam.  It is quicker to park and walk.  Thank you in advance for your support.





Parental Support Advisors


Claire Johnson will be returning as our PSA after her maternity leave at the end of May (Monday to Thursday)


Hayley Armour will continue as the PSA on Fridays and will also be working in the office.





Classes for next Year


I’m sad to say that Mrs Marriott, our Year 5 teacher, will be leaving us after the Summer holidays.  She is a great teacher and we wish her all the best in her new job in Bristol.  We have appointed a new teacher who will be joining us next year.  Joe Atherton is a very experienced Year Six teacher and impressed everyone, including the children during his interview.


Next year our classes will look like this:-


Reception-  Mrs Hannah Thomas


Reception/Year 1- Mrs Michelle Nichols


Year1/Year2- Mr Daniel Walton


Year 2- Mr Alistair Tardivel


Year 3- Mrs Lisa Gordon


Year 4- Mr Steven Coles


Year 5- Mrs Nicola Donnithorne and Mrs Lucinda Jerome Snell


Year 6- Mr Joe Atherton.








CLUBS


The clubs will continue the first week back after half term other than Drama and Forest clubs. Miss Elvy is going away on a Forest School course to learn about even more exciting things to do with the children. On the Thursday we can offer you Cinema Club in place of Drama if you wish please let us know. On Friday for safety reason Forest School club will be cancelled.


Can we please remind you that clubs must be paid for in advance as we have children on a waiting list for places.





TERM DATES





End of term ---- Friday 25th May 3:15pm


Back to School --- Monday 4th June


Sports Day--- Friday 8th June in the afternoon.








BBQ/DISCO


In July we will be holding our usual end of term event. We are asking for donations for stalls including-


any good soft toys 


Good DVDs








